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SUMMER AS IT SlIOUlD BE..

November 15, 2024
Town Manager Sheehan & Sudbury Select Board,

With the holiday season rapidly approaching, we are already looking ahead to the summer. Our
year round team has nearly finished enrollment. We have enrolled almost 450 Sudbury resident
campers for the summer of 2025, and have received 35 Sudbury Resident Scholarship
applications. We will continue to work with the Social Work office and other community
members to identify more scholarship candidates throughout the year.

We have also begun our hiring process. Our leadership team is in place, and we will begin
placing returning staff this month. We work closely with Lincoln Sudbury Regional High School
and the METCO office throughout our hiring season.

Our Assistant Director, Hannah and Office Manager, Claire had a wonderful Halloween at
Sudbury’s Accessible Trick or Treat event. It was a beautiful evening, filled with happy children -
what more could you ask for?

Despite the cooler weather (and earlier sunsets!) the pavilions remain busy with weekend and
after school activities. We can’t wait to see residents snowshoeing and cross country skiing in
the upcoming months - it has become one of our favorite parts of winter! Our Town Liaison has
been in contact with SMS hockey in the hopes that they will put up a rink on property again this
winter... and that it will be cold enough to use it!

We wish you all the very best this Thanksgiving!

Warm Wishes,
The Sewataro Team



